
 
 

     

 

Invitation Letter 
 
 

Dear Prof. Cai Yonglian, 
 
On behalf of Universidad de Piura, I am pleased to extend an invitation to you 
and your delegation to visit us, allowing us to strengthen the relations between 
Universidad de Piura and the University of Shanghai for Science and Technology 
(hereinafter referred to as USST). It would be my great pleasure to welcome 
you to our university. Your visit to Peru is scheduled from September 22th to 
27th.  
 
The delegation from our university, led by Vice President Susana Vegas, visited 
USST in May 2024, where we received a warm welcome and reception during 
our stay. 
 
The follow-up visit by the USST delegation is greatly appreciated, and we are 
excited to extend our hospitality while sharing insights into various academic 
research initiatives within our faculty. The chance to exchange ideas, collaborate 
on potential projects, and cultivate meaningful academic relationships is indeed 
valuable for both universities. 
 
The following is the delegation personnel information table: 
 
 
Name Gender Date of Birth Job Title  
Cai Yonglian F 1968/7/10 Vice-President,  University  of Shanghai for 

Science and Technology 
Zhang Zheng M 1971/7/20 Deputy Dean, Sino-British College 
hu Xiaoling F 1971/6/8 Director, Department of Physical Education 
Zhang Qian F 1985/9/4 Specialist, International Affairs Office 
 
 
 
We eagerly anticipate USST delegation' arrival and look forward to a fruitful 
exchange of ideas and expenences. 
 

 


